
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Holmes Update (Option B) 
 
DATE:  September 26, 2017 
 
A combined Board of Education and FAC meeting was held September 13, 2017 to 
publicly discuss options A and B. The Holmes community was invited to listen and 
comment on the new plans. The new plan is a two story, six classroom addition. The 
multi-purpose space and the media center will also be expanded. The new option will 
also include some classroom renovations and repurposing of space on the second floor.  
 
Option A was approved by the Board in July 2016.  
 
The Board will consider approving option B at the September 26, 2017 meeting. 

 
 
260 W. Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3019    www.op97.org 

 
 
 
 


